
 

 
 

 
             

West Hampstead International Evening 
on Tuesday 24th May 2022 5.30pm – 7pm 

 

After 2 years of no International Evening, we are very excited to announce that this year it’s back!  
 

International Evening, which was originally planned for Wednesday 4th May, will now be held on  

Tuesday 24th May 2022 5.30pm – 7pm. 

 
Our original date was very close to EID and we have taken the decision to move dates so we can welcome 

as many members of our wonderful community as possible.  
 

The theme this year is ‘West Hampstead Come Together’ 

 
This is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate the diverse range of cultures within our school. 

 During the evening, we hope to showcase a wide variety of original and exciting performances that reflect 
the backgrounds of our families.  

 

Children have been selected to perform a wide range of traditional acts on the evening. The children have 
been working hard on their performances and it promises to be a very special evening.   

 
 

To make the evening a success we need your support. 
We would like as many families as possible to bring a dish of food, so that we can taste flavours from all 

over the world.  
To attend International Evening, you will need to either bring a dish, which caters for at least a small family 

or pay £5 per family to attend on the evening.  

 
The more food we have, the bigger and better the event is.  

We hope as many of you are able to help us as possible to really make International Evening a huge  
success.  

 
We are really looking forward to seeing you all again! 

 
West Hampstead 

 
 

 


